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Central Civil Services Cultural & Sports Board

: = (Registration No. 2621) 361, B-Wing, 3rd Floor
Department of Personnel and Training Lok Nayak Bhawan
Ministry of Personnel, Public Grievances and Pensions New Delhi- 110003
Government of India
F.No. 6/2/2024-25/CCSCSB Date: 17.01.2025

To,

Chief Secretaries of all States UT's and,
Secretary, General Administration Department of all States/UTs

CIRCULAR

Subject: Re-schedule of All India Civil Services Chess Tournament 2024-25- reg.

Reference is invited to the CCSCSB Circular of even No. dated 08.01.2025 (copy
enclosed) regarding the subject mentioned above. It is to inform that the Government of Goa,
through its letter No. F.No. DSYA/CST/Chess-Hosting/2024-25/3290 dated 17.01.2025
(copy enclosed), has notified that the AICS Chess Tournament 2024-25 is now re-scheduled
to be held as per below details :-

S.No. Tournament Date
L Chess 17.03.2025 to 25.03.2025
2. All other information remains unchanged.

(S atyendrM

Secretary, CCSCSB

Copy to,
1. Secretary of all Regional Sports Boards.
2. Director of Sports & Youth Services of all States/UTs.
3. Shri Ram Ranjan Singh— Chess Convener, CCSCSB — Mob.7991155498
4. Shri Arvind Khutkar, Director of Sports & Youth Affairs, Compal, Panji, GOA — 403 001.
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Government of Goa

Directorate of Sports and Youth Affairs
Campal, Panaji-Goa.
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@’ ) Sub.: Regarding Postponement of All India Civil

No. DSYA/CST/Chess-Hosting/2024-25{ 3 29, Dated: - 17/01/2025

To,

The Secretary,

Central Civil Services Cultural & Sports Board,
Department of Personnel & Training,

Room No. 361, B-wing 3rd Floor,

Lok Nayak Bhavan,

New Delhi

Services Chess
tournament 2024-25 in Goa.

Sir,

With reference to your Letter No.6/2 /2024-25/CCSCSB  dt.
08/01/2025. 1t is regretted to inform yo

ailability of venue & also due to
flumerous postponement request from New Delhi since Vidhan Sabha
election is going to be held on 05ta Feb 2025.

However, The said competition can be rescheduled from 17t til]
25t March 2025.

It is to consider that the new dates will be suitable for all the
participating States to participate in the said All India Chess
Competition.

Your cooperation in this regards will be appreciated, and we look
forward for hosting a successful event with your coordination.

Thanking You,

Yours sincerely,

(Arvind Khutkar)
Directorate of Sports & Youth Affairs
Jt. Secretary (Ex Officio)
to the Govt of Goa.

Copy for information to:-

1. The OSD of Hon. Minister for Sports & Youth Affairs Mantyalay,
Porvorim Goa.

PA to the Director of Sports & Youth Affairs,
. Office File.

4. Guard File.
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